
30 September 2021         Student No: 2201037

Dear Mr Adams

Chancellor’s Letter of Commendation

I was so pleased to hear of your excellent performance in the Bachelor of Science (Honours) 
(Nanotechnology). I was advised by the College of Science and Engineering of your 
outstanding academic achievement and high GPA. 

I appreciate the effort you have put into your studies, and commend you on your performance. 
A formal record of this Commendation will appear on your Academic Transcript.

Mr Adams, it’s always heartening to see dedication and commitment like yours at Flinders. 
These are qualities that will follow you through life and continue to help you in your future 
career. 

Please accept my personal congratulations. I look forward to seeing you flourish, and I 
wish you continued success in your endeavours. 

Yours sincerely

Mr Stephen Gerlach AM 
Chancellor
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